HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH
ORDER OF WORSHIP
Pastor Earl Roach
May 25, 2025

Announcements

Memorial Day Observance Steve Brown

Prayer
Call to Worship “Down at the Cross” #140
“In Christ Alone”
Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer Gerald English
Special Music — Choir “King of Calvary”
Message Earl Roach
Hymn of Invitation “No, Not One” #181
Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the
front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that
all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate,

Please place any tithe/offering envelopes in the black box
located in the foyer and/or office door entrance.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm Welcome to
Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord’s
Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting.
Please fill out the “Welcome” card on the back of the pew in front of you.
Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us.
Please see one of our ushers for our “Welcome Packet” which
contains information on the missions and ministries of our church.
Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.
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¢ Ladies Book Study is on Monday morning from 10:00-11:30 a.m. in
the Fellowship Hall or on Tuesday evening at 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the
Friendship SS Room.

¢ Noah’s Park is next Sunday, June 1st at 11:00 a.m.

e Deacon’s Meeting is next Monday, June 2nd at 6:30 p.m.

The Wendell American Legion Post #148 will have a Memorial Day
Service on Sunday, May 25th at 5:00 p.m. located at 5100 Wendell
Boulevard. The Public is invited to attend! There will be free Hot Dogs,
Chips and Drinks.
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We have a lot of good reading material in the literature rack in the
hallway behind the sanctuary and in the Library. You will find the June
monthly copy of Mature Living. Also, the quarterly copies of the
devotionals, Journey (for ladies), Stand Firm (for the men) and Open
Windows for Summer. All are free! Please help yourself.

The June Newsletter is available on all the entrance tables.

Our next Pop-Up Food Event is scheduled for Thursday, June 5th
from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. or until the food runs out. The volunteer signup
sheet is located on the board in the hallway behind the sanctuary.
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Join us for a Bridal Shower honoring the bride to be Kayelynn Grindstaff
on Saturday, June 7th from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall. The
registry link is:
https://www.amazon.com/wedding/reqistry/2TIFER8XLKDCY ?ref=wr s
earch page result 1

If there is anyone who would like to help with the Bridal Shower, please let
Gina know at 919-369-3766 or email her at hopkinscbcyouth@aol.com.

If you have a Senior or College Graduate, please let Gina Bryant
know as soon as possible. Graduation Sunday is Sunday, June 8th.
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AWANA End of Year Celebration
June 11th at 6:30 p.m. we will celebrate how hard our young people
have worked in AWANA this year. We invite kids, parents, and church O D S O LO ‘ / ED
family to join us for the service and ice cream social to follow.
Homemade Ice Cream Wanted! Please sign up by Sunday, June 8th

to make a churn of homemade ice cream for the end of year AWANA
celebration. There is a sign-up sheet on the table by the office.
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Don't forget to pick up your iChoose Spring
Bahy Bottle or Bottles before leaving today.

%}oj Collection is between Mother’s Day and
oii. Pregnancy Father's Day. Your CHANGE helps change

ryone who believes in him

2 hearts and save lives! | won't perish but will have
Volunteers are needed to help in the nursery during worship service |
on Sundays. Please note that all workers will need to pass a | ETE RNAL
background check. If you would like to serve in this capacity, there is LI FE ! i
a sighup sheet on the board in the hallway behind the sanctuary or f *

you can see Susan Pierce.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to
intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities.
Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.
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May 2025 Ushers: Steve Brown, Ted Dugue
& J.W. Reel
Nursery Schedule Today: Deborah Mitchell & Susan Pierce
June 1, 2025: Janet Alford & Cindy Ellington
Weekly Need for 2024/2025 budget $5,959.00
Offering May 18, 2025 $3,708.00
YTD — (Shortage) ($11,309.85)
Tenkasi Faith Ministries Love Offering $1,327.00

Land Financial Update
Land Principal Payoff Amount (Previous Month End) -  $453,422,95

Land Donation Amt Total Received Last Month — $4,387.00
Land Donation Amt Received Last Sunday - $225.00
Land Donation Amt Received Current Month to Date — $2,644.00

Scripture quotation is taken from the Common English Bible, copyright 2011. Used by permission. All rights reserved.
Abingdon Press Made in USA. AP2093




